
 

Chandler Family Association meeting set for Huntsville, Alabama 
 
The Chandler Family Association will hold its 2012 Annual Meeting 
September 14 and 15 in Huntsville, Alabama. Dedicated to increasing 
knowledge of the heritage of all Chandlers, the Chandler Family Association 
has a worldwide membership approaching 600 from many genetically-
distinct Chandler families. 
 
Headquarters for the meeting will be the Holiday Inn Downtown. The 
members will meet there for research, sharing, socializing and taking care 
of association business on Friday, September 14, and Saturday, September 
15. A tour and dinner at Burritt on the Mountain, a historic park and 
location of a cabin lived in by several generations of Chandlers, is planned 
for Friday evening. 
 
Anyone interested in Chandler genealogy is invited to membership in the 
CFA. Walk-ins will be welcomed to the meeting upon payment of a $20 fee, 
which includes a one year membership and full access to research 
materials and assistance, plus three issues of the award-winning newsletter. 
 
Complete details of the meeting are available at the CFA’s official website - 
chandlerfamilyassociation.org. Information is also available from Helen 
Chandler at HelenChandler@ChandlerFamilyAssociation.org or 901-355-

5614. 

 

Helen Chandler 
Secretary/Treasurer 
The Chandler Family Association 
5020 Monk House Road 
Somerville, TN  38068 
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